
The Board voted unanimously to settle a lawsuit brought against it by a former employee 
of the Civilian Office of Police Accountability. The individual had sued the Board, alleging 
that the post-employment/revolving door restrictions in City law are unconstitutional. 
Under the terms of the Settlement Agreement, which can be read below, the individual will 
pay the Board $5,000.  

The Board will not allow anyone, including a current or former employee, to violate the 
provisions of the Governmental Ethics Ordinance, such as its post-employment/revolving 
door or reverse revolving door prohibitions. Post-employment questions tend to be fact 
specific. Thus, the Board urges anyone contemplating leaving their City employment for a 
job in the private sector to contact the Board for confidential advice as to what matters 
they may be barred from working on. The penalties for violating the Ordinance are severe: 
fines up to $20,000, and the City can cancel any contracts or void regulatory decisions due 
to violations of these provisions.  










